
 

 

March 13, 2023 

ARDEPRO Co., Ltd. 

 

Notice Concerning Support for the Disaster-stricken Areas  

in the Turkey-Syria Earthquake 

 

Firstly, we wish to express our heartfelt condolences to the victims of the earthquake that 

struck southeast Turkey in the early morning of February 6, 2023. We extend our deepest 

sympathies to the victims of that earthquake. 

 

ARDEPRO Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo; Representative Director and 

President: Yuichi Shiitsuka; hereinafter, "the Company") has made the decision to donate ¥1 

million yen as a relief fund through the Japanese Red Cross Society to support the 

earthquake-stricken areas of Turkey and Syria. 

 

In order to prevent the risk of collapse of buildings caused by the earthquake, in Japan, the 

Company is developing a "redevelopment adjustment business" that promotes the 

reconstruction of aging buildings, and apartments, and the like. 

 

With this as backdrop, the Company has decided to offer its support so that those affected 

by this disaster can return to their former peaceful lives as soon as possible. 

 

The Company sincerely prays for the safety of those in the disaster-affected areas and for 

their speedy recovery. 
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NEWS RELAESE   

Revitalization x 2 

Revitalization of real estate, and revitalization of Japan. 


